
Yakima Valley Artists Association 
Minutes 

Monday, June 13, 2022 

Our Weathered Wood virtual art show was shared by Mike Mullen. It will be 
open to the public shortly. 

Welcome to Tammy Grant and Susan Murietta both artists who are new to the 
club. 

Demonstration by Dave Nelson who graciously brought his press. Dave showed us 
how he creates his embossed copper and paper images  

Kate B. would like to step down as Acting President and Mary wants to step 
down as Treasurer. July meeting will have a full discussion on elections. The 
hope is other Association members will be interested in stepping up. 
Meanwhile we thank Lynn Maiocco for her service as Secretary and welcome 
Rosalyn M as the incoming Association Secretary.  

Motion to issue a check for $250 to Pam S. for the Labor Day weekend Artist 
Studio Tour which will be held at Oak Hollow. The members okayed the $30 fee 
participants will pay to take part. Tentative members doing this sale are 
Meldra, Kate, Linda, Ana Li (one day only), Tammy, Lou, Rosalyn, Dave, maybe 
Kris, maybe Mary. Lastly Pam S.needs art to advertise. Send at least 3 images 
with name, description, media to Mike ASAP. 

Images of the Shrub Steppe deadline for submission is July 8. 

Kate's latest coloring book Beautiful Yakima is now out!  

Mighty Tieton: Hostile Terrain is currently live. It's a very sad and moving 
show. Ana Li has a watercolor in the show.  

Junefest is June 18, 2022 Kate, Ana Li, and Lou will be featured. 

Larson Gallery Members Show is really good. Many YVAA artists are  
featured.  

Theme for next virtual art show is: Summer - Explosion of Life. Artists might 
include rivers, farmers market, exploring, vacation, flowers, veggies, fruit, 
gardening, animals, rivers, woods. 

Slice of Art is at Rosalyn's Thursday June 23. 

Bookmarks round 1. Little beauties made by Ana Li. They are in Larson, Boxx.  

July 18th meeting has a demo. Bring $2 for materials and an 8.5x11" piece of 
cardboard for Meldra's demo on acrylic pouring. These will not be dry enough 
to take home that night. Kate will pick them up and keep them until next 
meeting. Meldra and Ana Li will check prices on wood canvas. 

Lorie will be bringing the cookies for July's meeting. 


